
PUBLIC NOTICE The City of Leavenworth Kansas Planning & Community Development Department is 
accepting Request for Qualifications from qualified vendors for a Comprehensive Plan.  Interested 
vendors may obtain copies of the actual Bid Document from the Purchasing Agent Stephanie Alexander 
at City Hall Finance Department 100 N 5th St Leavenworth Kansas. All sealed qualifications must be 
received by the City Purchasing Agent Stephanie Alexander Leavenworth City Hall 100 N 5th St 
Leavenworth Kansas no later than 5:00 P.M., on October 11th, 2019.   Published in the Leavenworth Times 
on Friday, August 23, 2019. 

 


